
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
20 September 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Caroline Chisholm Residents, Families and staff 
 
We wish to advise you of some changes to the management of Caroline Chisholm. 
 
We would like to extend a warm welcome to Tricia Chew as the new Director of Nursing at Caroline 
Chisholm. 
 
Tricia will be supported by Prerna Gurung who has worked at Caroline Chisholm for approximately 10 
years.  Many will know Prerna, and we thank her for her continued support in the role of Clinical Nurse 
Manager. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank Fatema Raftopoulos who is sadly leaving us.  Fatema 
has supported the home during these uncertain times and we are grateful for her compassion for our 
care program. 
 
We understand this is a difficult time for everyone with the current stay-at-home orders so please feel 
free to contact Tricia or Prerna if you have any questions or if you would like to introduce yourself to 
them. 
 

Yours sincerely 

      
GRAEME PRIOR     KRIS HEALY 
Chief Executive Officer    General Manager NSW 


